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Dear Club President, 
 

As club president of the newly chartered Blue Ridge Lions Club, I would like to invite you and 
your club members to our Charter Night Celebration.  Our event will be on Saturday, August 13, 
2016 at 5:30 p.m. at Blue Ridge High School cafeteria.  The cost for the evening is $15.00 

per/person.  
 

As you know, there are expenses associated with chartering a new club.  We ask that your club 
consider assisting the Blue Ridge Lions Club with a donation (suggested donation: $100) to help 
defer some of our initial operating expenses.  If your board approves this donation, we would like 

for your club to present your donation at our Charter Night Celebration.  If you cannot attend, you 
may mail your check payable to the Blue Ridge Lions Club  to:  

 
Lion Jim Barbare 

     1721 Groce Meadow Road 

     Taylors, SC  29687 
     

 
Your presence will make our Charter Night Celebration even more special. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Lion Jim Barbare 

President 
Blue Ridge Lions Club 
 

Blue Ridge High School 
2151 Fews Chapel Rd 

Greer, SC  29651 
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